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14 July 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Sports Day this year for Years 1-6 will be held tomorrow (Friday) on the school field.  The 
event this year will be modified slightly due to the heat and we won’t be holding any relay 
events or class races. 
 
This year, children will move around the different activities in their class group, with their 
teachers.  All the activities are in line with the skills they have been developing in the PE 
lessons.   
We have included a plan for the event, so that you can see where your child’s class will be 
starting and they will move from left to right through the activities. 
 
Children can come to school wearing their PE kit, including a t-shirt in their house colour.   
Amber – Yellow 
Emerald - Green 
Sapphire – Blue 
Ruby - Red 
Children in Key Stage 2 may also wish to bring in a normal school polo shirt to change into 
after the event as they will be hot and sticky. 
Please also send them in with a named sun hat and apply long lasting sun cream in the 
morning before they come to school. 
 
Parents and carers are welcome to come and watch, although we do ask that you keep to 
the parent areas and don’t call your child over to you or let any younger children wander past 
the boundaries.  We also ask that you don’t take pictures or videos, to respect the privacy 
rights of other families and children. 
If any younger children need to use the toilet, they will be able to use the ones by the school 
gym, however adults who need to use the toilet must go around to main school reception. 
 
Parents and carers will enter and exit via the gate by Cunworth Court, we do ask that you 
are mindful of our neighbours when entering and exiting the school site. 
 
After each event, children will return to their classrooms and continue their normal school 
day, there will be no early collection for either Key Stage. 
 
Key Stage 2 (Year 3-6) 
The activities for Key Stage 2 will take place from 9.30am until approximately 11.30am, 
although they may finish earlier than planned. 
 
Pupils will work in pairs or individual on each activity and staff will keep track of overall 
scores to see how each house has ranked on each event, before moving on to the next 
station.  We have added an extra rest stop for the children and they will have access to 
water at each event. 
 
When all the events are finished, children will be awarded with a trophy sticker and 
applauded for their great efforts.  This will mark the end of the event and parents and carers 
are asked to make their way out of the school site as quickly as possible. 
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Key Stage 1 (Year 1-2) 
The activities for Key Stage 1 will take place from 1.45pm until approximately 2.45pm, 
although they may finish earlier than planned. 
 
Pupils will work in small teams in their class groups, so that events are kept short and we will 
ensure that children have access to water at each activity. 
 
When all the activities are finished, children will be applauded for their great efforts.  This will 
mark the end of the event and parents and carers are asked to make their way out of the 
school site as quickly as possible. 
 
After the event 
The final combined total scores for KS1 & 2 will be added up and the winning house will be 
announced during an assembly.  The members of the winning house will earn a non-uniform 
day of the last day of term. 
 
Thank you for your support and we look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Ms York 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


